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The November Morningstar Credit Ratings Report shows the securitized single-family home market remains strong, stable, 
and slightly improving. The impacts of Hurricane Irma and Hurricane Harvey are now well understood. Hurricane Irma 
appears to have little to no impact on the Florida single- family rental markets. However, Hurricane Harvey may have 
contributed to the increase in vacancies and decline in rents in the Houston market. 
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